
Disclaimer 

Important: The purpose of the Long Grove Businesses 
Information Webinar (COVID-19) is to support Long Grove 
businesses with relevant COVID-19 information. The 
material presented in this webinar is believed to be 
accurate at this time, but much of the COVID-19 
information is continually changing, and the accuracy of 
the material cannot be guaranteed. The Village of Long 
Grove does not assume any legal liability for the accuracy, 
completeness, or usefulness of this information. 
 


